February 2025

The Arboretum Community Newsletter

W180 N7890 Town Hall Rd Menomonee Fall, WI 53051



February Birthdays!

Cherre G.	2/3
Thaddeus R.	2/4
Adonna A.	2/12
Gail S.	2/13
John M.	2/13
Alice J.	2/14
Joan K.	2/14
Judy J.	2/28
James W.	2/29

Meet the Team

<u>Maggie Krueger</u> Executive Director

Kim Schiek
Health Services Director

Jill Pichler
Business Office Manager

<u>Peg Dettlaff</u> Community Resource Director

<u>Mally Ziegler</u> Resident Enrichment Director

<u>Brad Chaloupka</u> Culinary Services Director

<u>Carnell Mims</u> Maintenance Director

> <u>Nina Williams</u> Nurse Manager

Raven Luten
Community Care Coordinator

<u>Claudia Burgos</u> Nur<mark>se Manager</mark>

Juliana Perez Charge Nurse

Volunteer Call Out

We are looking for volunteers to assist with programs/ activities. Family members & friends are great volunteers! Volunteers can assist with setup/clean up of programs, leading programs, conversing with residents, playing games with residents, etc. Volunteers can contact the **Programming** Department to get more involved!



One Thousand Thanks

We want to thank you for your continued trust and confidence.

In an effort to return our gratitude to you, we would like to offer thanks in the form of \$1000 for each person you refer to us that moves in.

When you make a referral to us, please contact The Marketing Director, Peg Dettlaff @ 414-253-0199.